Rick Scott



Jesse Panuccio



December 3, 2014

Ms. Onelia Lazzari, AICP Principal Planner City of Gainesville Post Office Box 490, Station 11 Gainesville, Florida 32627

Dear Ms. Lazzari:

Thank you for submitting the City of Gainesville's plan amendment No. 14-2ESR adopted by Ordinance No(s). 130690, 130791 & 130793 on November 20, 2014, for our review pursuant to the Expedited State Review process. The adopted package was received by the Department on December 3, 2014.

We have conducted a preliminary inventory of the plan amendment package to verify the inclusion of all required materials. The submission package was determined to be complete on **December 3, 2014**, and your adopted plan amendment will be reviewed pursuant to the process set forth in Chapter 163.3184(3), Florida Statutes. Once the review is underway, you may be asked to provide additional supporting documentation by the review team to ensure a thorough review.

If you have any questions, please contact Sherry Spiers, Regional Planning Administrator who will be overseeing the review of the amendments at (850) 717-8499.

Sincerely,

DBy S

D. Ray Eubanks, Administrator Plan Review and Processing

DRE/ts

cc: Scott Koons, Executive Director, North Central Florida RPC